DRAKE UNIVERSITY

COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS MATHEMATICS DEPARTMENT

December 19, 1969

Dear Colleague:

It is not too early to start thinking about the annual meeting of the Iowa Section of the Mathematical Association of America, which will be held at Grinnell College, Grinnell, Iowa, on April 24, 1970. The date of the meeting is incorrectly announced in the Monthly as April 17, 1970.

The Chairman of the Iowa Section this year is Professor Elsie Muller, Morningside College. She has done some preliminary work on the program and has indicated that at least a portion of the program will be devoted to Mathematics Education. Professor Henry Alder will be a featured speaker on the topic "Mathematics for the Liberal Arts Student."

If you have any thoughts concerning the program, or have a paper to present, early word to the Chairman will be most appreciated.

When the program has been finalized, I will send you a copy.

Sincerely yours,

B.E. Gillam Secretary-Treasurer Iowa Section Mathematical Association of America